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LATE BREAKING NEWS! 
 

The Late Breaking News session is an opportunity to share recent exciting and hot research 
results that have been, lately, developed. Prospective authors are invited to submit a full 
paper (4 pages, two-column format) describing original work. LATE BREAKING NEWS papers 
should cover new research in any area of System-on-Chip. Sufficient work must have been 
completed to indicate viability of the work. By their nature, LATE BREAKING NEWS papers 
typically outline new and exciting results – but may not be complete, yet. Accepted LATE 
BREAKING NEWS papers are FULL 4-PAGE PAPERS that WILL BE presented in a special 
poster session and PUBLISHED IN THE PROCEEDING. 

Only electronic submissions will be accepted at the following link: https://edas.info/N33709  

Papers must use the template provided on the SOCC 2025 website. Publication in IEEE 
Xplore is contingent on registration for the conference and presentation at the 
conference.  

All guidelines and regulations for the conference applied. 

 

Submission deadline: Aug 5th 

Notification of acceptance: Aug 11th 

Final paper submission: Aug 18th 

https://edas.info/N33709

